
 
 

 
 
Griffith City Council will commence the upgrade of the Court House bus shelter in Banna Avenue from Thursday 23rd May 2024.  Passengers 
will be unable to use the Court House Bus stop until Wednesday 5th June 2024.  This will affect all regular routes. 
 
Please refer to the map below for the temporary bus stop. 
 

 
 
We are excited for our community to benefit from the enhancements being made to this area. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office on (02) 6964 3113. 
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